
 
Looking for a way for your family to connect spiritually during Lent?   

The Provincial Christian Family Life Chairperson, Colleen Martin,  

is hosting a Family Time for Lent Sundays at 3 pm from March 6 to April 17.   

To receive the materials list for each Sunday, please send an email to 

cwlcfl@tbaytel.net.   
Families can be one unit or the joining of two or more households,  

children are not a necessity as we are all in God’s family.    

Please follow any COVID-19 guidelines for gathering in your region.  

Hope to see you there!! 
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